
 

 

 

Local Resident or Interested Party  
 
 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam  
 
Substantial Environmental Permit Variation 
Environmental Permitting (England and Wales) Regulations 2016 (as amended)  
South Lincolnshire Crematorium, Gosberton Road, Surfleet, PE11 4AA    
 
I write to inform you that I have received a Substantial Environmental Permit Variation 
application from South Lincolnshire Crematorium. 
 
Under the Environmental Permitting (England and Wales) Regulations 2016 I am 
required to consult with interested parties to inform you of this application and to ask 
for any comments that you would like to make regarding impact to emissions to air, for 
which the facility is permitted.  
 
The South Lincolnshire Crematorium would like to:  
 

• Add a 2nd Cremator to the existing facility.  
• Add a De-Nox system to the existing facility.  

 
You can view the plans for this Permit Variation on request at the South Holland District 
Council Offices.  Please contact me to make an appointment.  
 
Comments can be submitted to me electronically on the email above, or by post to our 
offices. You have 30 days from the date of this letter to make a comment. 
 
If you would like to discuss this application with regards to air quality in the area, please 
contact me using the details above.    
 
Your faithfully  
 
 
Oliver Abrams  
Environmental Protection Officer   

Council Offices 
Priory Road 
Spalding 
Lincolnshire  
PE11 2XE 
tel: 01775 761161 
www.sholland.gov.uk 

date: 07 September 2023   

our reference:  South Lincs Crematorium Application Consultation 2023  

ask for:  Oliver Abrams  

Email:             oabrams@sholland.gov.uk  

Tel:  01775 764764 
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